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The Teachers hold a prayer meeting every Sabbath 
after the school is dismissed, ami business meetings are 
held regularly.

We regret that Mr. Teller was obliged to sever his 
connection with the Mission. Mr. McLeod, of the Presby­
terian College, was appointed as his successor.

Services, as follows, are held by Messrs. Dobson and 
McLeod :—

Sunday evening at 7 o'clock.
Thursday evening at 8 o clock.
The attendance at these meetings has been above the 

average of former years, and our Missionaries are much 
encouraged in their work.

In closing our report we desire to thank all of our 
friends who have in any way assisted us in the work 
during the year, and on entering on another year’s work, 
we ask for increased wisdom, and strength, and blessing 
from our Heavenly Father, who has so bountifully blessed 
us in the past.

A. S. ROSS,
Secretary.

December 25th, 1891.


